
From: Sarah Partan
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Subject: Motion to Intervene docket 14-179-LNG
Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 3:15:57 PM

Dear Larine Moore and the US DOE,

Please extend the comment period for the Liquid Natural Gas export
proposal.  This is a VERY important issue and many of the public
citizens in our area did not have enough opportunity to comment.

I am concerned about methane and other greenhouse gas emissions that
accompany LNG transport.  Greenhouse gases are killing our air, our
soil, and our future, and I urge you to intervene in the proceedings to
deal with these larger issues.

Thank you,

Sarah Partan
Summer St., Northampton Massachusetts 01060
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